Dear Mayor Becker and members of the Common Council,

I would like to request that the 1700 block of Hill Street be allowed to park on both sides
of the street.

Thank you very much for your consideration,
Lawrence B. Johnson
1755 Hill Street
(262) 637-8056

P.S. Please include my Alderman Sandy Weidner.
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